
June 7th, 2021 

Attention Clerks Dept. Representative, 

I am writing to formally request to put on record that we be able to voice our concern regarding item 1, 
the VMC Secondary Plan Update.  I reached out by phone prior to the noon cut off but was on hold 
through the noon deadline.  During that time, I wrote a short email request, but it would have reached 
your inbox a few minutes after 12. 

Our property located at 8001 Jane St. is bisected by the planned VMC Secondary Plan, and we would like 
to have the entire property considered within the parameters of the Secondary Plan. 

As it sits right now, the ‘Study Area B’ bisects our property (in BLUE); 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards, 

Kyle McRoberts 
Property Manager 
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